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April 20, 2020 

Dear Green Acres Campers Group Members 

As the Board of Green Acres Campers Group (“GACG”) continues to monitor the 
unprecedented COVID-19 public health emergency, we wish to update you about how we 
are responding in advance of the summer season. 

The Province of Ontario has reduced its list of essential services, thereby ordering 
businesses including recreational parks to remain closed to prevent the spread of COVID-
19. 

As a result, GACG will remain closed to members, until further notice.  No members are to 
enter the park until such time as recreational parks are permitted to re-open by the 
Province of Ontario.  Penalties will be imposed on any member not complying with these 
measures by way of a $500.00 fine. 

We understand that members may need to enter the park to obtain personal items.  To that 
end, we will arrange with Steven Knox, our superintendent, to be present at the park two 
days a week on Tuesdays and Saturday from 9:00 am to 12:00 noon.  Please e-mail the 
corporation at gacg.info@yahoo.ca to schedule a date and time so that your name can be 
added to the roster on a first-come basis.  
As it is necessary to ensure that no more than five (5) members are in the park at any given 
time, please do not show up without receiving confirmation of your request.  

We hope that these measures help reduce the spread of COVID-19 and allow the park to 
open in a timely fashion.  Yearly maintenance fees may be pro-rated and adjusted 
accordingly once the duration of the GACG closure is known.  

We thank you in advance for your support and undertaking as we work to ensure the health 
and safety of our members.  As this situation is evolving, please visit the corporation 
website www.greenacrescampersgroup.com and 
Facebook https://www.facebook.com/groups/281450028880788 for further updates. 
We wish you good health in these challenging times. 

Yours truly, 

The Board of the GACG 

	


